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Now in our 12
th

 year… 581 scholars served… 240 program graduates… 11 Annual Institutes on Teaching and Mentoring 

 

We Need Your Help Finding Our Next Class of Scholars! 
 

� May 1st is the deadline for new applicants to the program. Tell all of 
your friends and co-workers at your institution who want to apply for 
the fall 2005 semester to get their application into our office right 
away. Refer them to our website at www.sreb.org for more information. 

 

Are You Ready for Your 15 Seconds of Fame? 
 

� We are getting ready publish a new Doctoral Scholars publication and need your 
submissions. We are looking for a “quotable quote” about teaching. Tell us why you 
entered the professoriate. What has been your greatest pleasure to date in your teaching 
experience? What have you learned since beginning your career? Send us 40 words or less 

and be sure to include your full name. Send it to Robbie Ouzts at robbie.ouzts@sreb.org. 
The deadline for submissions is May 31, 2005. 

 

�May 1st 

 

Attention Actively Funded Scholars… 
 

Please remember that all actively funded scholars are 
required to register full-time for the summer semester 
unless approved otherwise by your faculty advisor. If you 
will not be enrolled full-time for the summer semester 
you must notify us in writing immediately. 
 
We will be checking your summer enrollment status 
beginning in June. If you do not plan to be enrolled full-
time this summer, please contact us right away. 
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Don’t forget that June 1

st
 is the deadline for all actively 

funded scholars to submit spring grades or a dissertation 
progress report for the spring semester. If grades are not 
received no stipend will be issued for you in June. You 
can fax us at 404-872-1477 or email your grade report 
to doctoral.scholars@sreb.org. 

 

 

Are We Looking For You? 
 

Don’t forget that the SREB-State Doctoral Scholars 
Program continues to track your progress to graduation 
and beyond. We count on you to keep us up-to-date on 
your school and contact information. Email any changes 
to us at doctoral.scholars@sreb.org or use the Online 
Scholar Directory to keep us updated. 
 
As a scholar in the Doctoral Scholars Program you 
automatically have a permanent listing in our Online 
Scholar Directory. Subscriptions to the directory are 
given to colleges and universities searching for minority 
doctoral scholars for a variety of opportunities including 
postdoctoral work, research and employment. 
 
You are responsible for logging into the directory and 
keeping your contact information up-to-date. Please 
contact us by email at doctoral.scholars@sreb.org if you 
have lost or forgotten your login information. 
 
Visit the Doctoral Scholars section of the website at 
www.sreb.org to update your scholar profile. 

 

 



 
SAVE THE DATE     ���� 

 

This year’s 12
th
 Annual Institute on Teaching and 

Mentoring will be held October 27-30 at the 
Marriott Crystal Gateway in Arlington, Virginia. We 
are expecting over 800 participants and will have over 

50 sessions and over 35 institutions recruiting for 
future faculty. 

 
All actively funded scholars are required to attend the 
Institute. If you are unsure about whether or not you 
are required to attend, please contact us and we will 

let you know immediately. 
 

All non-actively funded doctoral scholars and 
program graduates are encouraged to return to the 
Institute. To the extent that our budget will allow, 

we will fund your registration, meals and hotel 
accommodations if you provide your own 
transportation to and from the Institute. 

 
Visit the new Institute on Teaching and Mentoring 

website at: 
 

www.instituteonteachingandmentoring.org 
 

Or email us at:  
 

doctoral.scholars@sreb.org 
 

Or call us toll-free at:  
 

1-877-773-2743 
 

 

 
 

SCHOLAR NEWS & NOTES  

Remember to contact us with items to include in this section. 
We are looking for employment announcements, grant awards, 
community service awards, faculty accomplishments, travel 
abroad, special research, appointments to boards or 
commissions, etc. We are happy to try and publish photographs 
if they are submitted. 

� Congratulations to Jennifer Fabre (Louisiana State 
University, Kinesiology) who has been chosen as the 
first recipient of the Don Franks/President’s Challenge 
Fellowship Award in Kinesiology. Jennifer was given her 
award during a formal presentation held at LSU on 
February 22nd. Jennifer is also presenting this summer 
at the 52nd Annual Meeting of the American College of 
Sports Medicine in Nashville, Tennessee. She will 
present on the “Inter-rater Reliability and Construct 
Validity of the Dynamic Gait Index in Older Adults.” 

 
� Congratulations to Adriane Davis Randolph (Georgia 

State University, Computer Information Systems) who 
was recently married. 

 
� It’s a new baby girl for program graduate Jennifer Park-

Jadotte (Florida State University, Family and Child 
Sciences). Sofia Pearl Park-Jadotte entered this world 
on April 7th and joins big brother Marcus. 

 
� Program Graduate Angela Jackson (Virginia Tech, 

Educational Leadership) will be presenting some of her 
recent research for Virginia Commonwealth University 
at the Virginia Counseling Association this spring. 

 
� Program Graduate Sam Brown (University of Maryland 

Baltimore County, Policy Sciences) has been promoted 
to Associate Professor with tenure at the University of 
Nebraska, Omaha. 

 

 

Don’t forget to visit the website and check out “The 
Scholar Zone”. This is your area for discussion and 

resources - help us get things going and start posting some 
topics on our Scholar Discussion Boards! Don’t forget to 

visit the Online Scholar Directory while you are there. 

 

      Remember - you can always call us toll free 
 

            1-877-SREBPHD (877-773-2743) 

Are you almost ready to join the professoriate? Here 
are some sites that contain great information on 

salaries for future faculty: 
 

www.nea.org 
 

www.aaup.org 
 

And don’t forget about www.sreb.org 
You can view salary information in our annual Fact 

Book on Higher Education 


